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ASX Announcement 10 APRIL 2025 
 

UPDATE ON ANNUAL REPORT STATUS  

Triton Minerals Limited (ASX: TON) ("Triton" or "the Company") refers to its ASX announcement dated 31 

March 2025 titled "Delay in 2024 Annual Report", in which the Company advised that its audited financial report 

for the financial year ended 31 December 2024 was not yet finalized. 

 

The Company advises that the audit process remains ongoing but is now nearing completion. Triton is working 

closely with its external auditors and expects to release its audited annual report by 22 April 2025. 

 

Triton remains committed to meeting its continuous disclosure obligations and will provide a further update to the 

market if there are any material changes to the expected timeline. 

 

The ASX announcement was authorised for release by the Independent Directors of the Company. 
 

 
For further information please contact: 

 
 Investor Enquiries  

 
info@tritonminerals.com 
+61 8 6381 9050 
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